eckenham Service Centre
O Box 12-033

is Association has just one submission to make regarding the Annual Plan. I refer you
o item 5.2.33 ‘Greenspace capital outputs’, where the Cashmere Green Stone Shelter is
fisted under capital outputs for the 20067 year.

..m_-»vé;,,%ﬁremind you of the increasingly sorry history of this long-awaited amenity, which was
originally to have been part of the refurbishment of the Green completed some years ago.
“The Council’s failure to complete the shelter has been the subject of extensive previous
‘=fepresentations to the Council by this Association. Most recently we reminded you of the
%%@nsansfactory situation in our submission on the 2003/4 Annual Plan, when yet again the
work was not commenced.. In response to this, on 1 September 2003 Clare Sullivan
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he stone shelier will be placed back on the programme in the next Annual Plan
gound. Funding initially earmarked for this work was diverted to the more argently
ﬁ:eded upgrade of the Cracroft Reserve (Sign of the Takahe) toilets.

. regarding the stone shelter. We were pleased to learn that this has been placed
gg%w@ck on the programme for 2004, bui astonished 1o leamn that the money for this

ject had been ‘diverted to the more urgently needed upgrade of the Cracrofl
eserve toilets'. We understood that the basic idea of a consultative process was o
~fnake considered decisions and to stick to them. It seems to us unprecedented, even
tigh-handed, for committed public expenditure to be diverted in this fashion. Who
§nde this decision and on what authority? Do they intend in the fiture to depart
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in from what has been previously agreed? What explanation do they have to offer
Tor their behaviour? We would expect to see interested parties properly consulted in
ture whenever any such departure from the normal process is proposed.
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It is deplorably evident that Council has repeatedly procrastinated on completing this
work within a reasonable timeframe, and repeatedly failed to consult properly with
interested parties.

We submit, accordingly, that the proposal to postpone this work a further two years is
completely unsatisfactory and insist that the stone shelter be moved to the 2004-5
programme.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Bradstock

“Hon. Secretary



